
 

STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED 

 
 
 
Creating New Affordable Rental Homes and Long-Term Care 
For Seniors at 640 Lansdowne Avenue 
 
Date:  March 4, 2019 
To:    Executive Committee 
From:  Director, Affordable Housing Office 
Wards:  All 
 
 
SUMMARY 
 
This is to advise that the report entitled "Creating New Affordable Rental Homes and Long-
Term Care For Seniors at 640 Lansdowne Avenue" will be on the Agenda of the Executive 
Committee at its March 21, 2019 meeting.  
 
The report is not available at this time as the interdivisional review is not complete. The report 
will be completed and circulated in time for the meeting of the Executive Committee. 
 
 
CONTACT 
 
Valesa Faria 
Manager, Affordable Housing Development 
Affordable Housing Office 
Phone: 416-392-0602 
Email: valesa.faria@toronto.ca  
 
 
SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Sean Gadon, Director Affordable Housing Office 

EX3.6

mailto:valesa.faria@toronto.ca

	SUMMARY

